
For	more	information,	contact	Kim	at	570‐867‐2628	or	dpaulfamily@gmail.com.	

The	Bridge	provides	emergency	vouchers,	food,	clothing,	and	furniture	to	
families	who	ϔind	themselves	facing	the	loss	of	utilities,	homelessness	and	
other	need.		We	serve	those	residing	within	the	Athens,	Sayre	or	Waverly	

school	districts	entirely	without	regard	to	religion	or	race.	

		Bridge	board	members	will	be	joined	by	business,	church,	or		
		individual	sponsors	to	spend	an	hour	or	more	weathering	the		
		cold	in	an	unheated,	open	room	at	our	new	location	at	the	Guthrie	
		Desmond	Street	Practice	(formerly	Newberry’s).		Funds	raised	
		will	be	used	to	assist	those	in	need	in	our	community.	

	
	

Friday, November 23, 2018, 3 pm thru Saturday, November 24, 2018, 3 pm 

Our Challenge to You	

 Pray		for	the	Sleepout	and	the	various	Bridge	ministries	to	bring	
awareness	of	those	in	need	in	the	cold	winters	months	ahead.	

	

Represent	your	church	by	sponsoring	a	one‐hour	block	of	time	
with	your	Sunday	School	class,	women’s	and/or	men’s	group,	
youth	group,	or	family	to	weather	the	cold	with	a	Bridge	board	
member.	

	

 Participate	in	the	“Socks	in	a	Box”	school	district	challenge	.	
Donate	socks	sized	for	K‐12	students.	

	

 Stop	by	the	Guthrie	Desmond	Street	location	during	the	event	to	
make	a	donation	or	mail	your	tax‐deductible	donation	to:	

	

The Bridge 
Box 202 

Sayre, PA  18840 

16th Annual 
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3:00	pm	Friday,	November	23‐	
3:00	pm	Saturday,	November	24	

	

Guthrie	Desmond	Street	Practice		
Parking	Lot	

(Formerly	Newberry’s)	
	

Our		goal	is	to	raise	$15,000	to	help	
those	in	need	in	our	community.	

	

Where does the money go?  

2018	Sleepout	funds	will	be	distributed	as	follows:		50%	for	the	
Bridge’s	general	fund,	25%	for	Kids	at	Risk,	and	25%	for	the	Valley	
Food	Pantry.	
	
The	Bridge	serves	the	school	districts	of	Sayre,	Athens,	&	Waverly.		
In	2017,	the	money	entrusted	to	us	was	used	to:	

 Assist	440	adults	and	268	children	with	vouchers	totaling	just	over	
$71,000,	mostly	for	housing	related	needs,	including	rent,	security	
deposits,	heat,	electric,	and	water.	

	
 Provide	a	total	of	over	22,825	items	of	clothing,	small	household	

items,	books	and	toys	free	of	charge	through	1,692	contacts	
through	the	ministry	of	The	Clothes	Closet.	

	
 Assist	135	households	with	furniture	and	household	items	free	of	

charge	through	our	Helping	Hands	ministry.	
	
 Assist	approximately	624	students	with	hygiene	supplies,	clothing,	

and/or	school	supplies	through	our	Kids	at	Risk	ministry.	
	
 Provide	food	items	to	1,588	households	in	NY	and	PA	through	the	

ministry	of	the	Valley	Food	Pantry.	
	

Can	we	count	on	your	support	this	year?	
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Our	goal	is	to	raise	$15,000	to	help	those	in	need	in	our	
community.		
The	Bridge	assists	through	a	voucher	system	residents	in	
emergency	situations	in	the	Sayre,	Athens,	and	Waverly	school	
districts	who	are	at	or	below	200%	of	the	poverty	level.		Some	
examples	include:	

 Rent	with	an	eviction	notice.	
 Security	deposit	to	secure	housing.	
 Utilities	such	as	electric,	water,	gas,	&	sewer	with	a	shut‐off	

notice.	
 Fuel	oil,	propane,	kerosene,	coal,	wood,	or	wood	pellets	that	are	

currently	out	or	extremely	low. 
 Transportation	out	of	the	community	to	avoid	being	stranded. 
 Prescription	medications. 

There	are	limits	as	to	how	many	vouchers	a	
household	may	receive,	generally	3	in	a	7	year	
period	and	how	close	together	they	can	be	issued,	
generally	6	months	apart	with	a	few	exceptions.	
 

 

      Please consider your part in the  
            ministry of the Bridge. Helping to keep 

families warm 
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Did you know? 
In	addition	to	assisting	
households	in	our	community	
with	vouchers	for	emergency	
situations	to	keep	people	in	their	
homes,	The	Bridge	also	provides	
furniture,	small	household	
items,	clothing,	and	toys	to	those	
in	need	free	of	charge.			

	
	
Thousands	of	items	are	distributed		
every	year.		Though	we	operate	with	an	
all	volunteer	staff,	there	are	some	small	
costs	associated	with	operating	these	
ministries	for	things	such	as	utilities		
and	insurance.		 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Will you consider supporting the ministry of The Bridge so 
that we can continue to help those in need with vouchers, 
furniture, clothing & food in the coming months in 
partnership with you?   

Helping Hands Ministry 
515 Chemung Street, Waverly 

          The Clothes Closet 
    40 State Route 34, Waverly 
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Kids at Risk 
The	Kids	at	Risk	ministry	focus	is	helping	
children	in	uncomfortable	or	unhealthy	
situations	that	risk	failure	in	school	and	
possibly	later	in	life	from	the	lack	of	hygiene	
supplies,	inadequate	clothing,	and/or	school	
supplies.	
	
In	2017	Kids	at	Risk	helped	approximately	624	students.		School	
nurses,	counselors,	teachers	and	secretaries	help	make	this	
program	work.		They	take	time	to	evaluate	a	child’s	needs	then	
notify	our	Kids	at	Risk	coordinator	with	those	needs.			If	the	
needed	items	are	not	on	hand	in	the	Kids	at	Risk	Room,	they	are	
purchased	and	delivered	to	the	schools.	
	
Individual	churches,	service	clubs,	community	groups,	teacher	
associations,	and	businesses	provided	clothing,	hygiene	kit	
supplies	and	money	with	100%	of	the	donations	going	to	the	
ministry.		25%	of	the	proceeds	from	the	2018	Sleepout	will	go	
directly	to	Kids	at	Risk	which	maintains	funds	in	a	separate	
account.	
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The Valley Food Pantry 
The	Valley	Food	Pantry	ofϐicially	
became	part	of	The	Bridge	in	April	
2018	after	being	a	sister	ministry	
since	our	inception.			The	food	
pantry	is	open	Monday	through	
Friday	10a	‐	12n	and	Monday	
through	Thursday	2p	‐	4p.			
	
	
	

The	Valley	Food	Pantry	supports	
families	in	New	York	and	
Pennsylvania.		In	2017	a	total	of	
1,588	households	received	food	
through	the	generous	giving	of	food	
and	monetary	donations	from	
churches,	individuals	and		

				organizations	as	the	Pantry	does	
not	receive	any	federal	or	state	funding.		25%	of	the	proceeds	
from	the	Sleepout	will	go	directly	to	the	Valley	Food	Pantry	
which	maintains	a	separate	account. 
 
Will you consider supporting the ministry of The Bridge so 
that we can continue to help those in need with vouchers, 
furniture, clothing & food in the coming months in 
partnership with you?   

The Valley Food Pantry 
418 Waverly Street, Waverly 
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